GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124

MEMBERS:

DONALD UHL
ROBERT GIBSON
TERRY BOAZ
GARY JACOBI, CLERK-TREASURER

School Basement September 9, 1974

Terry Boaz opened the meeting. All members, James Harl, Farnsley Burkhart, and about 50 visitors were present. The minutes from the last meeting were read and approved. The treasurer's report as of August 31, 1974 shows a checking fund total of \$10,017.10 (General Fund \$4,374.52, Local Roads \$697.50, Street \$4,479.43 and CCIF \$465.65. The Revenue Sharing Fund shows \$3,256.08. Farnsley Burkhart's August water report agrees with the bank statement.

A petition signed by 150 townspeople has been handed to the board by

Mr. Hamm. It stated that more police protection was wannted. The floor was

opened for discussion. Many townspeople spoke on the matter of police protection.

Terry Boaz stated that the board had hiredanother Marshall, Charles Birkla. Mr. Birkla is to be on duty during the day and James Harl will be on duty at night. This seemed to meet with approval for most of those present. Gary Jacobi is to see how much a full time police person would be for a 8 hour night shift.

Seibert Dodge complained of a bump on U.S. 150 in front of his house. Wilodean Miller is to call the State Highway Department about the problem.

The board accepted the resignation of Farnsley Burkhart, water superintendent, effective January 1, 1975. The board will advertise for a replacement and is open to all applicants. The board wishes to hire a person soon so that he or she may begin to learn the water system.

Wilodean Miller was authorized to place a street light in Parkland Heights:
Robert Gibson moved the meeting be closed.

Tenyit Brong Peer Respectfully submitted,

Gary E. Jacobi Clerk-treasurer